JOSH BSLLINGS

RUNAGROUND TRIATHLONWN

August 18th, 2023

To: Selectmen and Selectwomen
From: Abby Chaput, Race Director
Re: The 47th Annual Josh Billings RunAground

The 47th Annual Great Josh Billings RunAground will take place on Sunday, September 10th,
2023 and will travel along the usual Josh course from Great Barrington to Stockbridge Bowil. |
would like to request permission for the race to utilize your roads on this date.

As in the past 46 years, the race will be using local law enforcement as well as the Berkshire
County Sheriffs to ensure the safety of our participants.

Please notify me if there are any hazards or road construction that | should be aware of. To
ensure the safety of the Josh bikers and runners, | would like to request that any holes or large
debris in the roads be repaired prior to race day.

Thank you for your assistance with the Josh Billings race and if you have any questions please
contact me at 413-822-4686 or by email at abby@josbillings.com.

The Josh is a 501(c)3 organization and is proud to support the Berkshire United Way and
Berkshire Humane Society.

Best Regards,

Abby Chiput

Race Director

The Great Josh Billings RunAground Triathlon
413-822-4686

abby@joshbillings.com

“TO FINISH IS TO WIN!”
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